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Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach

From:
To: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach
Sent: Monday, 29 July 2024 16:05
Subject: Read: RE: [BKSA Data]RE: ALRSA_Burger_King_PAIA_Request_22_11_2023

Your message  
 
   To:  
    RE: [BKSA Data]RE: ALRSA_Burger_King_PAIA_Request_22_11_2023 
   Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 4:01:48 PM (UTC+02:00) Harare, Pretoria 
 
 was read on Monday, July 29, 2024 4:05:26 PM (UTC+02:00) Harare, Pretoria. 
 
 
 
  
Disclaimer  
 
Under the Protection of Personal Information Act 4 of 2013 (“POPIA”), we have a general legal duty 
to protect the information we process. Burger King South Africa Proprietary Limited and its related 
parties (“Burger King®”) are committed to ensuring the security and protection of the personal 
information processed by the organisation in accordance with POPIA. The information contained in 
this email and any attachments thereto may contain personal information as defined in Section 1 of 
POPIA, in which event you expressly consent to Burger King® processing your personal information 
solely for the purposes of this communication. The information may further be privileged or 
confidential and are only intended for the exclusive use and attention of the addressed recipient 
and/or the authorised representative of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete the message and any attachments 
from your system. Should you have any questions related to our POPIA compliance, please email 

 or you may refer to the Burger King® Legal and Privacy Policy 
available at www.burgerking.co.za.  
 
 




